
Copple Crown Village District Meeting 
February 10, 2018 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:17pm 
 
We clarified when the annual meeting will be (April 7, 2018 at 7:00pm) and what can be included in the 
annual report. Cindy Wheeler submitted the budget to Tom Green and Michelle from DRA for a formal 
review before it gets approved by the town. Pat Grant suggested we include photos from the community 
in the report.  
 
The Treasurer's report was read and approved: 
 Beginning Balance (1-1-18): $8,033.22 
 Ending Balance (1-31-18): $11,662.92 
 
The Village will be getting the tax disbursement payments monthly from now on. 
 
There was discussion on what needs to be done if we choose the dissolve the uranium trust fund. Corey 
Bisson will call Scott Kinmond to see how to proceed.  
 
Kelly Bisson asked about what had to be voted on or not. The consensus was that if it involved money, it 
needed to be voted on.  
 
The idea of mailboxes and new sign posting areas will be discussed at a later date. 
 
The old truck and plow were sold and the money received will go in to the general fund. 
 
Nomination ballots will be posted soon. It was agreed to have a write in field on election day. 
 
The county attorney is still investigating the misappropriation of funds case.  
 
Pat Grant agreed to be the representative from the Supervisors of the Checklist at the annual meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:57pm 
 
There were 8 people in attendance. 


